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The library is open on Monday and Thursday from 2pm-8pm and on Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 

9am-12pm and 1pm-5pm and on Saturdays from 10am-1pm. The library is closed on the following 

holidays: New Year’s Day, Martin Luther King Jr. Day, Presidents Day, Patriot’s Day, Memorial Day, 

Juneteenth, Independence Day, Labor Day, Columbus Day, Veteran’s Day, Thanksgiving, Christmas Eve, 

and Christmas Day. At the director’s discretion, the library may either be closed or close early on the day 

before or after a major holiday or community event such as Fall Festival if low attendance is anticipated. 

Such closings will be posted on the circulation desk well in advance to alert patrons. In the case of severe 

winter weather when the public schools close, the director will confer with the highway department to 

assess whether the library can open safely to the public. If that is possible and staff can safely get to work, 

the library may be open even if the schools are closed. Patrons can call the library, check the news, library 

website, or Facebook page to determine the library’s status. 


